
  

 

  

 

Calendar of events:  

October  

October 31st-Wear your costume to school 

(students can wear masks, but no weapons that are 

part of the costume.)  

November 1st- End of Quarter, No school for 

students. Staff will be on duty, and the 

campus will be closed for training with the 

Great Falls Police Department 

November 5th- PTA meeting in the Library at 

4:00 pm.  

November 6th- CMR Lunch Bunch 

 

 

This will represent October  

• Can you describe the 
difference between being 
Responsible and 
irresponsible? 

• How does being engaged 
help you to be 
Responsible? 

  



November 8th- Honor Roll Breakfast for 

students (grades 4-6) 

November 11th-15th- School Psychologist 

Week 

*Carolyn Suden is our school psych at 

Riverview and is always a huge help in 

supporting students/staff here at Riverview! 

November 18th-22nd- Guest Teacher 

Appreciation week! We are so thankful for all 

of the guest teachers willing to help out at 

Riverview! 

November 22nd- Popcorn/Spirit Day 

November 27th- 29th – No School  

December 2nd-5th – Scholastic Book Fair 

December 2nd- PTA meeting (Riverview 

Library) 

 

Contact Information:  

 

  

  

Cathy MacDonald-

Administrative Assistant  

406-268-7015  

*Contacting teachers, Call outs 

for students, general 

information  



Nicole Heintzelman-Principal   

406-268-7018  

406-781-3878(cell) 

 

  

• Our cross-country team for 5th and 6th 

grade performed well at the city meet! 

Shout out to all the students who 

participated and Coach Callie Ross for 

working with them! 

• It was a blast seeing students dressed up 

to support Red Ribbon week! They looked 

great from dressing their best to team 

jersey day! 

• We continue to appreciate your 

partnership in your child’s learning. Our 

staff gets to witness daily the work you do 

at home and the work we do here. They 

truly are amazing humans! 

Other Information/pictures:   

• Be sure to check out our Riverview 

Website as another mode of receiving 

information! 

• https://res.gfps.k12.mt.us/ 

• Our lost and found is filling up quick! 

We encourage you to have your 

student check for their items. We do 

allow items to accumulate for about a 

month before we take items to other 

schools in need or goodwill.  

• At times there are students in the 

community in need of items. 

https://res.gfps.k12.mt.us/


Sometimes they are students at 

Riverview. Please take time to check 

out the link and see if there are any 

you might be able to help fulfil.  

https://www.mystudentinneed.org/ 

  

 

 

 

https://www.mystudentinneed.org/


 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 


